
 
 

CALL FOR NOMINATIONS – DIRECTOR 
            
The Canadian Association of Bariatric Physicians and Surgeons (CABPS) shall be managed by 
a maximum of ten (10) Directors for a two-year term.  Currently, the Nominations Committee 
is seeking candidates to fill three (3) positions as Director on its Board of Directors. Directors 
shall be elected at the Annual General Meeting of members scheduled for  
September 17, 2016 at the Sheraton Toronto Airport Hotel and Conference Centre in 
Toronto, Ontario. 
 
Written nominations for candidates to serve as Directors on the Association’s Board of 
Directors will be received by the National Office on or before August 26, 2016.  
 

NOMINATIONS 
 
Name:    
 
Address:    
   

Postal Code:         
 
Tel #:                Fax #:    

 
E-mail:   
 
 

A short biography on the nominee’s involvement in Bariatrics is required.  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
NB:  This form must be signed by two Active Members of CABPS to be valid. 
 
 
Nominated by:      Signature:    
    (please print) 
 
Nominated by:      Signature:  
    (please print) 
 
Please complete and return this form by fax or email on or before August 26, 2016 
to: 
 
Mehran Anvari, MB BS, PhD, FRCSC, FACS 
Nominations Chair 
Canadian Association of Bariatric Physicians and Surgeons  
2800 14th Avenue, Suite 210  
Markham, Ontario L3R 0E4 
Fax:  (416) 491 – 1670 
Email:  info@cabps.ca 


